




Lockers for Geneseo High School 

Bid Approval 

March 12, 2009 

 
 Bids for new lockers in three locker rooms for Geneseo High School 
were received and opened on Thursday, February 19, 2009 at 2:00 P.M. at 
the Unit Office. See the “BID TAB” sheet for a complete listing of bidders 
and their bids.  Listed below is a brief summary of the bid that will be 
recommended to the Board at this meeting: 
 
 Base bid – lowest bidder:   Larson Equipment and Furniture 
 
 Base bid amount:    $88,473  
  
 

The Operations Committee met on Friday, March 6, 2009 to review 
the bids, prior to this recommendation to the School Board.  The installation 
of the new lockers is expected to begin as soon as school is out in June of 
2009.  This bid includes the removal and disposal of the existing lockers, 
and the installation of the new lockers.  The Operations Committee is 
seeking Board approval for this base bid from Larson Equipment and 
Furniture. 


